
Hello everyone

Our maintenance team, as well as walkers, are confronted by the presence of 
of dog faeces. 
As a result, normal hygiene is not guaranteed, especially when the rotofil and lawnmower 
and lawnmowers.
As a result, dog excrement is spread all over the place at very high speed, soiling our employees in 
particular. 
excrement all over the place at very high speed, soiling our employees in particular...
This situation is intolerable and unacceptable. 
Once again, we would like to remind you that dogs must be kept on a lead and that the faeces of our
four-legged friends must be disposed of as soon as possible. 
of our 4-legged friends.
We have also noticed the illegal dumping of bulky items (old furniture, washing machines, etc.) and
green waste from the local area, 
etc.) and green waste from private and/or privately-used gardens.
You are also reminded that green waste and other bulky items are to be deposited, 
free of charge and without an appointment at the waste collection centre.

As a reminder, the nearest one is:
Pizzorno 
Quartier la Palissade
83600 Fréjus
Telephone: 04 94 53 31 29
https://www.cavem.fr/decheteries/decheterie-de-frejus-653.html

We are all counting on you to respect the rules that govern our beautiful domain and to be 
as well as the civility we will all show to one another.

Yours sincerely

The ASL office

https://www.cavem.fr/decheteries/decheterie-de-frejus-653.html

